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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CMD/2008




Dated: 23-04-2008
To, 
Shri Gopal Das, 

Director(HRD), BSNL,

New Delhi-110001

Sub. :-Withholding of annual increment on account of non-qualifying of A/c 
exam-case of JTOs/SDEs(C/E)-regarding. 

Sir, 

It is to bring to your kind notice that no orders for the release of the said withheld increments have been issued by BSNL C.O. The provision of withholding the increment has neither been mentioned in the RRs for SDEs (Civil/Elect.) nor in the Time Bound Executive Promotion Policy. On what basis the withholding of annual increment on account of non-qualifying of A/c exam by JTOs/SDEs(C/E) has been made? 


Now, it is learnt that as per the Time Bound Executive Promotion Policy, which is again linked with the financial criteria, the promotion due to JTOs/SDEs(C/E) is also be denied even though they have put in the requisite service in the department. Is it not an irony that they are being penalised financially as well as in career progression for not holding the exam regularly and not conducting examination after August 2004. It is further stated that these JTOs/SDEs(C/E) have already passed Paper II & III in October 2003 vide no. 45-l/2004-DE dt. 5-3-2004.

As you know, BSNL Management has constituted a committee under the chairmanship of Jt. DDG(Elect.) to submit the recommendations in this regard. But the committee is yet to submit the recommendations. 


We would therefore, request you to kindly intervene in the matter so that A/c examination is immediately conducted which will avoid financial loss to JTOs/SDEs(C/E). 

With kind regards, 

            Yours sincerely, 
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(Prahlad Rai)

General Secretary

